Cor: Frans Conradie Dr & Kerk St, Brackenfell

EMAIL: eversdalgym@gmail.com WEBSITE: www.eversdalgymnastics.com

TEL: 021 981 8886 SEL/CELL: 061 0076982



Dear Parents.

Pease read the following email / document in full as very important information will be shared.

IMPORTANT DATES

Saturday, 25 November 2023 – DISPLAY PRACTICE

All gymnasts taking part in the Display at the 2023 Year End Prize Giving, must please attend. Circular has been sent out regarding the Display practice.

There will be no alternative Gym Animals / Pre-Gym practice on this day, however the Gym Animals / Pre-Gym gymnasts taking part in the Display can attend from 09:00 – 10:00.

Friday, 1 December 2023 – ANNUAL CLUB GROUP PHOTOS

Info has been sent out. No practice will be taking place due to the above event.

All information available on our website at https://www.eversdalgymnastics.com/notices--news.html

Saturday, 2 December 2023 – ANNUAL YEAR END PRIZE GIVING & DISPLAY

Info has been sent out. No practice will be taking place due to the above event.

All information available on our website at https://www.eversdalgymnastics.com/notices--news.html

Thursday, 14 December 2023 – LAST DAY OF PRACTICE FOR THIS YEAR

The Club will close 14 December and we will be back at practice from 8 January 2024.

FEE INCREASE (2024 Fee Structure)

1. Fees are subject to increase 1 January 2024. Fee structure is available on our website for you to have a look. Please note your fee can increase according to level change. https://www.eversdalgymnastics.com/club-fees.html

Please make sure you are aware that membership to the club is continuous and NOT yearly. Which means that fees will continue to be invoiced. You DO NOT have to reapply for membership. However, Gymnastics SA Membership Registration fees are done on a yearly basis.

Our monthly membership fees are invoiced over 12 months for parents' convenience, rather than 11 months, regardless of our closing date end of the year. Not attending practice will also not void the monthly fee.

 Please read our Membership Cancelation Circular at https://www.eversdalgymnastics.com/notices--news.html

LEVEL CHANGES FOR 2024

WAG & MAG – Levels for 2024 will be announced in the next two weeks with new fees.

TUMBLING & TRAMPOLINE – Level Group gets announced, and Level gets confirmed closer to competition season.

Please note that levels are not set in stone and can be changed at the coaches' discretion based on bookings, under/over attendance, competence and hard work.

CONTINUE TO PAGE 2

BOOKINGS

We notice a lot of parents do not book / forget to book. Bookings are uploaded weekly, every Friday, for the following week. Parents are advised to please plan their sessions, and book accordingly. Booking for the same day sessions go offline at 12pm and Saturdays at 7am. **NO late bookings will be accepted since** we give enough time in advance for parents to book. If late, we advise booking an alternative day. If, however, there are no space in the session, you can advise Rousseau on WhatsApp 0610076982 and ask to check if extra space can be made ONLY if it is before 12pm on the day.

Bookings are essential. It helps us keep record of attendance. It helps us have a list ready in case of emergencies. For safety and security. It helps us determine how many coaches will be needed if a session's attendance will be at its highest. Should we have to cancel the session at short notice due to unforeseen circumstances, we know who to contact. It will prevent parents from arriving at a session that maybe was cancelled or not taking place at all due to the session not being available to be booked. If no one books for a session, we notify the coaches if they are required to come in or not.

We ask parents for their cooperation in the regard. It takes 10 minutes to book for the week ahead. This can be done while you have a quick break or watch your favourite television program. ©

How to cancel a session before 12pm or earlier – check out the steps here:

https://www.eversdalgymnastics.com/booking--forms.html

To cancel a session after 12pm on the same day, please do so on WhatsApp to Rousseau. Sessions are limited in space based on the availability of coaches for each session.

CHECK IN OF GYMNAST

Please note that the check in form is still compulsory to complete upon arrival at the gymnastics. We urge parents not to complete it beforehand and not to ignore this, as we have checked our records and noticed there are many gymnasts who haven't been checked in for practice. Gymnast name and surname, with SAGF number to be completed still. This is for our register and safety records. Should there be a case of emergency, it would be beneficial to the club and yourself, knowing you checked in and the time your gymnast was in the building.

Please also note that the check in form is not the same as to book a session.

WHATSAPP NEWS / INFO GROUP

If you would like to be on our WhatsApp News Group, where we share information directly, please follow the link below to join our WhatsApp News Group, **if you are NOT already on any WhatsApp group**. The group is admin controlled, so you won't be bombarded with multiple conversations on the group.

https://chat.whatsapp.com/JIE9V58SCjoG5PyKtkPtlF

Please email any queries to eversdalgym@gmail.com

Kind Regards,

Eversdal Gymnastics Club